
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/27/2012 6:24:51 PM 
To: tas@cpuc.ca.gov (tas@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Jeff Denham Safety Remarks 

FY I 

From: Bottorff, Thomas E 
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2012 6:23 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: FW: Jeff Denham Safety Remarks 

Brian, 

Please share this with Commissioner Simon. 

Thanks. 

Tom 

From: Pruett, Greg S. 
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2012 3:19 PM 
To:l Redacted | 
Cc: Bottorff, Thomas E; Redacted 
Subject: FW: Jeff Denham Safety Remarks 

Penny, 

Per our previous discussions. Attached is the contact information for two individuals who 
we'd suggest Commissioner Simon's office call for more information as a follow up to the 
Transportation and Infrastructure Committee hearing that was recently held in Stockton. Let us 
know if we can provide further information or assistance. 
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mailto:tas@cpuc.ca.gov


Greg 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2012 3:03 PM 
To: Lavinson, Melissa A; Pruett, Greg S. 
Cc: Kiyota, Travis; Bedwell, Ed 
Subject: RE: Jeff Denham Safety Remarks 

Thanks for checking in, Greg. 

I would suggest that the Commissioner's office contact Jason Larrabee (chief of staff 
to Cong. Denham), who served as one of the main points of contact for the emergency 
response congressional field hearing in Stockton on Aug. 16th that Melissa mentioned 
below. CPUC may also want to contact Johanna Hardy (counsel to the House 
Economic Development, Public Buildings, and Emergency Management 
Subcommittee, of which Cong. Denham chairs) if they don't get an immediate 
response from Jason. The contact information for Jason and Johanna are attached -
and both staffers attended the Stockton field hearing with Commissioner Simon. 

Please let me know if you need anything further. 

Thank you. 

-Matt 

From: Lavinson, Melissa A 
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2012 5:09 PM 
To: Pruett, Greg S. 
Cc: Kiyota, Travis; Bedwell, Ed; Redacted 
Subject: Re: Jeff Denham Safety Remarks 
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Greg --

It is likely that these remarks were made during the House T&I Field Hearing in Stockton, at 
which Commissioner Simon was a witness. I am copying)Redacted [yho worked with 
Denham's staff to provide our written testimony as well as educate them on our emergency 
response efforts. 

Matt, who do you suggest the Commissioner's office contact. 

Melissa 

From: Pruett, Greg S. 
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2012 02:01 PM 
To: Lavinson, Melissa A 
Cc: Kiyota, Travis; Bedweii, Ed 
Subject: Jeff Denham Safety Remarks 

Melissa, 

We've received a call from Commissioner Simon's Office asking us for a follow up contact 
they can speak with regarding comments about" levee improvements" that were allegedly 
made recently when the Commissioner was at an event with Congressman Denham. 

Does any of this ring a bell with you (the event where the Congressman and Commissioner 
were together)? 

Greg 
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